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Lou Mansolillo

From: Stacey Capizzano <stacey4ri@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 2:11 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H7212

Hello House Corporations Committee, 
  
I am writing in opposition to H7212. It is an undignified way to treat a deceased person, to honor their life. 
 
thanks, Stacey J Capizzano, 172 Veazie St, Providence 
  


